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ENRAMS Australia Pty Limited
ENERGY REDUCTION & MANAGEMENT SYSTEMS

ABN: 31 080 175 319 We are a rapidly expanding 
Australian company 
comprised of experience, 
talented and motivated 
individuals.  We apply real 
world, cost-effective and 
sustainable solutions to 
ensure efficient energy use 
and lower carbon emissions. 

Our effective energy 
reduction and management 
systems, and associated 
services deliver long term 
financial benefits to our 
clients. Our mainstay 
product is the EnergyMate 
Automatic Voltage 
Regulator.

EnergyMate is available 
in three and single phase 
units. These phase sizes 
range from 100amps 
through to 900amps.

EnergyMate  

AUTOMATIC VOLTAGE 
REGULATORS CAN DELIVER  

A REDUCTION OF 10 %  
OR MORE ON ENERGY  

CONSUMPTION

*

*Achieved savings vary 
from site to site.

ABOUT US

CONTACT US TO FIND OUT MORE!
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PRODUCTS & SERVICES

Automatic Voltage Regulators

Audit Services - levels 1, 2 and 3 

Electrical Infrastructure Review

Data monitoring and online viewing


